
OUR MOMENT TO  
PAUSE AND MAKE  
A DIFFERENCE
August 9 is Census night.
Everyone in Australia on Census night must complete the Census. 

The Census is our chance to play a role in shaping the future of Australia.

From August 1, look out for your household’s letter in the mail.  
Use this letter to complete the Census online, or follow the directions  
to get a paper form. You must include everyone who stays in your home 
on Census night, including all adults and children. Also don’t forget to 
include any family and friends who are visiting and stayed with you  
on the night of August 9.

The information you provide in the Census is private and confidential.

The ABS does not share your personal information with anyone, 
including government agencies such as the Police, Housing, 
Australian Taxation Office (ATO) or Centrelink.

For more information go to census.abs.gov.au


